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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I support HB4 - Plan C
Redistricting.

Democrats have done this for
years and now they are
personifying as if Texas is the
first state to redistrict.
There were 8 Democrat states
that Redistricted in 2021. The
state of New Mexico is 50%
Republican and the state of New
Mexico only has Democrat
Representatives. The same with
California. California moved
their districts to show a
higher percentile of Democrats.
Most of California voted
Newsome out, but some how his
revised boundaries made it seem
as if he was still popular, and
he is not.  I say boot the
current 51 Democrat reps to the
curb. Replace all 51 seats with
Republicans instead of 5 seats.

I whole heartedly support
Redistricting. KEEP TEXAS RED!!

 




